
Free Summer Meals for All Colfax-Mingo Students Through June!
Summer meals will be offered for free at Colfax-Mingo Elementary in the cafeteria, June 6th – June
30th, 2022. We will be serving lunch from 10:45 - 12:15. Students will be able to take a grab-n-go
breakfast after they eat lunch for the next day.

Free Meals for All Colfax-Mingo Students Ends with the 2021-22 School Year
Free meals to all students will end on the last day of school, Thursday May 26th, 2022. While the
federal government funded a program that allowed all students access to free meals during the
COVID-19 pandemic, Congress recently declined to continue funding the program. This means
families will need to carry a positive balance in their student(s) school meal accounts at the start of
the 2022-2023 school year. Please pay any remaining negative balances for 2021-22 school as soon
as possible.

Free and reduced applications for the 2022-23 school year will be available on the District’s website
after July 1st, 2022 and the online application through the Infinite Campus parent portal will be at a
later date. More information to come.

2022-2023 student meal prices:

Breakfast $1.50
Reduced Breakfast $0.30

Lunch $3.10
Reduced Lunch $0.40

Any questions or concerns, please contact your building secretary or may email Kerri Roling,
kroling@colfaxmingo.org

Sincerely,

Kerri Roling, RD
Nutrition Director
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